
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Students decorated Hampers and filled them with generous gifts to go to the elderly 

residents at Friary Court. These were then displayed in the Chapel near each of their 

House Stained glass windows 

The House winners were chosen and the amazing Chaplaincy 

Ambassadors moved all the boxes from the Chapel to the mini bus 

where they were loaded on by the Site team and a 6th Form helper! 



 

 

 

 

The Staff and residents were delighted to 

receive our gifts. We received this kind 

message from the Longhurst Group at Friary 

Court. 

Good morning 

I am sending you, your colleagues and students 

a huge hug and thank you for the wonderful 

gifts that were distributed to our service users.  

There was much love in the air, tears of 

happiness and gratitude to each and everyone 

of you that contributed.  

Please also thank families and friends.  This was 

a wonderful gift and idea our service users are 

truly grateful from the bottom of our hearts.  

Kind regards Sarah xxx  

 


